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Open Meeting Law Legislative Update as of July 14, 2022 
 

On July 14, the House and Senate enacted legislation (see S. 2985, as amended) to extend certain COVID-related 

amendments to the Open Meeting Law, as modified by Chapter 22 of the Acts of 2022, permitting remote meetings and 

participation until March 31, 2023, such relief otherwise set to expire as of midnight on July 15, 2022.  This legislation has 

been laid before the Governor for signature, and includes an emergency preamble thereby giving immediate affect to these 

changes upon his approval. 

 

Until such time that this legislation is signed into law, we refer you to our eUpdate dated as of July 13, 2022 here which 

provides an overview of the practical issues that all public bodies face upon expiration of the temporary relief measures. 

 

We will continue to keep you apprised of any further developments.  Should you need additional guidance as to how to 

manage a particular meeting, please reach out to your KP Law attorney. 

 

From all the staff and attorneys at KP Law, take good care. 

 

Disclaimer: This information is provided as a service by KP Law, P.C. This information is general in nature and does not, and is not intended to, constitute 

legal advice. Neither the provision nor receipt of this information creates an attorney-client relationship with KP Law, P.C.  Whether to take any action based 

upon the information contained herein should be determined only after consultation with legal counsel.    

                   

http://k-plaw.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/KP-822111-v1-eUpdate_re_open_meeting_law_relief.pdf

